
THE CINCINNATI  
CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 

 WEEK OF FEBRUARY 5, 2023 
 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS:  

• Please continue to pray for Richard Huesman to have a speedy recovery 
after successful knee surgery. 

 
• Please pray for Mindi Kirklin’s father who was hospitalized for 

pneumonia. He has COPD so this can be detrimental, so pray for healing. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
➢ The church will be having a Black History Service next Sunday, Feb 12.  

➢ Are you ready to use your social media skills to help the church? We are looking 

for volunteers who are willing to help be content creators for the church's 

social media sites; we are looking for a few members from each ministry and 

need your expertise! We will have a meeting right after church Feb 26th to 

start the process and learn more about expectations. See Chantel Buchanan @ 

email webmaster@cincinnatichurch.org, and come to the meeting on Feb 

26th if interested. 

➢ Young Professionals!!! This Friday, Jan 27th where we will be having our first 

Yo-Pro Devo of the year. We will discuss our new theme, calendar, and 

make some very important announcements. We will also be having 

breakfast for dinner and encourage you to come dressed in their 

pajamas! There will be a contest for best group (2-3), individual pajamas, 

and the winners will be receiving gift cards!  

➢ Teen Rally is coming Feb 17-19th and will be hosted here. It is open to teens 

8-12th grade. We will be having teens visiting from our sister churches from 

Ohio, Kentucky, and West Virginia. Registration can be found on the church 

website under the teen and event tab. 

➢ Galentines Girls night out will be hosted at the church and will be a time of 

fun, food, and great fellowship for ladies in our campus, yo-pro, and edge 

ministries. Please register online so that there can be an accurate head count.   

➢ The Marriage retreat will be March 25-26th, starting at 2 p.m. on 25th with 

couples from Ohio, WV, and KY coming together. The theme is “Art of an 

Intimate Marriage” and it will be @ Deer Creek Lodge Center with Dr. 

Jennifer Konzen, a licensed marriage counselor and certified sex 

therapist as the keynote speaker. Registration is $45 for the retreat and $105 if 

participating in the dinner, per couple. Please see the church website for more 

details on room reservations and to register.  

➢ There will be a campus, young professionals, and young families movie 

night at Cinemark Oakley station on Feb 17th @ 7:30. We will be watching 

Ant-Man and the Wasp. A limited number of tickets are available for the low 

price of $10; if you would like to go please venmo Jonathan Robinson $10 

for each ticket you would like @ Jonathan-Robinson-77. 

MIDWEEK: 

Men’s Midweek @ the church, 

Wednesday 7p 

 

 

Camp! 
Camp is coming soon! 
Kingdom Kids/Pre-teen 
camp, 3rd -7th grade, 
will be July 6-12th in 
St.Mary’s OH, and  
Teen Camp, 7-12th grade 
will be July 9-15th in 
Philadelphia, PA; 7th 
Graders have the option 
to go to either camp. 
Please visit the church 
website for more details on 
both camps.  

 
Board Meeting: 

In preparation for our 
upcoming annual 
meeting, we are looking for 
people who are interested 
in running for a seat on 
the board.  Being part of 
the board is a great 
opportunity to use your 
administrative, financial or 
technical skills to serve the 
church.  If you have an 
interest in serving or would 
like to suggest someone, 
please ask them first, 
then contact one of the 
board members, staff or 
elders. The upcoming 
annual business meeting 
will held in March where 
we will electing 2 
trustees. 


